
Acknowledgment and Clarification

Dear [Venue/Event Organiser's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I appreciate your positive response regarding the use of
nebuliser devices at [Venue/Event Name]. Your commitment to creating an inclusive
environment is commendable, and I am grateful for your understanding of diverse health
needs.

To ensure a seamless experience for all attendees, especially those with medical
requirements like myself, I would like to request that your staff and security team are made
aware of my attendance, including the fact that I may be using my CBPM with a heated
nebuliser device (dry herb vaporiser) for health reasons. This proactive measure will help
avoid any confusion during the event and contribute to a more inclusive atmosphere.

I am willing to provide any additional information or documentation necessary to facilitate this
process.

Once again, thank you for your positive response and commitment to inclusivity. I look
forward to attending [Venue/Event Name] with the assurance that my medical needs will be
accommodated appropriately.

If you have any further instructions or if there's anything else I should be aware of, please do
not hesitate to inform me.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]


